
 
 
 
17 February 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
WILLIAM STREET, BETWEEN LITTLE COLLINS AND COLLINS STREETS, 
MELBOURNE 
Streetscape improvement works 
 
The City of Melbourne is proposing works to improve the environment in the above 
section of William Street. We welcome your feedback on the enclosed concept plan. 

The City of Melbourne is upgrading many of its streets as part of the Streetscape 
Improvements Program, which aims to enhance our streets and laneways through road 
and footpath works, landscaping and other improvements.   

The proposal 
The proposed streetscaping will improve this section of William Street for residents, 
businesses and visitors by: 

• upgrading asphalt footpaths to sawn bluestone paving 
• installing new stainless steel rubbish and recycling bins 
• upgrading existing access ramp with tactile ground surface indicators to 

facilitate access for people with a sight impairment   
• upgrading existing tree plots with bluestone edging and porous pavement. 

The cost and timing 
The $300,000 project is planned to commence in early April 2016 and will take 
approximately four weeks to complete. 

Closer to the start of construction, properties along this section of William Street will 
receive information confirming the start date and timing of the works from our 
contractor Citywide. 

Questions 
Should you have any comments or questions about the proposed works, please call 
the Engineering Services Branch on 9658 8711 or email 
streetscapes@melbourne.vic.gov.au  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Norton 
Principal Engineer Infrastructure 
 
CoM reference DM# 969121
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